NOTICE TO RESIDENTS OF
GROVEDALE AREA
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF GREENVIEW NO. 16

PUBLIC HEARING
NOTICE is hereby given that the following Public Hearing will be re-opened on:

Monday, August 26, 2019 at 10:00 a.m.
in the Municipal District No. 16 Council Chambers

The Public Hearing will be held to hear:

Bylaw No. 19-815 — TRI-MUNICIPAL INDUSTRIAL PARTNERSHIP
AREA STRUCTURE PLAN (DRAFT)

An Area Structure Plan:

o Provides a framework for the subsequent subdivision and development of an
area of land within a municipality.

o Describes the sequence of development anticipated for the lands, the land uses
proposed for the area and the general locations of transportation routes and
public utilities.

e Contains land use and development guidance for the general public, developers,
landowners, Municipal Planning Commission members and Council.

The Tri-Municipal Industrial Partnership Area Structure Plan(Draft) may be
obtained at the address noted below or by visiting the Economic Development
website at expandyourvision.ca/tmip. Anyone wishing to speak on the above is
invited to attend. Written submission must be received by the undersigned on or

before 12:00 p.m.(noon) on August 19, 2019. For further information,
please contact:

KEVIN KELLER, ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT MANAGER
Municipal District of Greenview No. 16
4806 - 36th Avenue, P.0. Box 1079 Valleyview, AB TOH 3N0
Phone: (780) 524-7600 Fax: (780) 524-4307
E-mail: kevin.keller@mdgreenview.ab.ca

Note: If you submit comments on the above bylaw in writing, your
correspondence may be released to the public, subject to the provisions
of the Freedom of Information and Privacy Act.




